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POSTPONED - enlightened style san diego trip

As you are fully aware, our nation is facing a public health crisis in the form of COVID-19, a
virus currently spreading throughout the country with reported cases growing daily. We feel
it is of the utmost importance to protect the health and safety of our employees, customers,
and communities, which is why we made the decision to postpone our Enlightened Style trip
to San Diego, scheduled for April 2-5.

We share your disappointment, but we also hope you agree that this is the right decision at
this point in time. We will keep you advised on details regarding the re-scheduling of the trip
as we learn more.

Thank you for your understanding and support. Please take recommended precautions to
stay safe.



